
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: SB209 PERS
Date: Monday, March 28, 2016 2:32:14 PM

From: Lance Roberts [mailto:roberts.lance@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 1:29 PM
Subject: SB209 PERS
 
To the Senate Finance committee:
 
I would urge you not to increase the percentage that municipalities have to pay into PERS to
 compensate for the state's mistake so many years ago.
 
More importantly though, I would ask you to please consider using the bill to get rid of the
 PERS/TERS termination studies that cripple our ability to manage efficiently.
 
Thanks,
 
Lance Roberts
Fairbanks
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